
26 April 2024

Patrick Harvie MSP

Member of the Scottish Parliament for Glasgow

Scottish Parliament

Dear Patrick Harvie MSP,

As the Bute House Agreement comes to an end, I am writing on behalf of Scottish Environment LINK to

thank you for your work in Government, standing up for the environment in your role as Minister for

Zero Carbon Buildings, Active Travel and Tenants' Rights.

The climate and nature crises are more urgent than ever and we remain hopeful that Scottish

Government can continue to pave the way for a sustainable future where both our environment and

communities thrive. Since August 2021, Scottish Greens have brought forward ambitious policy and

legislation on the natural environment that offer an unprecedented and progressive chance to secure

that step-change for Scottish nature.

We hope that this parliament is still able to deliver the important environmental measures that have

been planned, and look forward to continuing to work with you and other members of your party in

pushing for strong policies that address the nature and climate crises.

Yours sincerely,

Deborah Long

Chief Officer

Scottish Environment LINK


